Trees and footpaths
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After a very wet winter with well above average rainfall all of the paths became very muddy. Many people persevered and got out and about but it certainly wasn’t easy going. Stiles, gates and signage are generally in good order and the time for vegetation clearance will soon be here as the weather warms up. Please do report and issues that you come across to the public rights of way website using this link https://www.kent.gov.uk/waste-planning-and-land/public-rights-of-way/report-a-problem-on-a-right-of-way
 
A lot of interest has been shown in planting trees on a local and national level with serious commitments to new planting made. The parish has seen some activity with over 125 trees planted and the plan is to do a lot more next winter in conjunction with the rotary club. More information to follow during the year as there will be free trees available for people and communities to plant.
Tree disease is still an issue with Ash die back and Chestnut leaf miner still causing significant damage these are constantly monitored and any new infections or suspect trees should be identified and reported. There are number of online reporting and identification tools that make this quick and easy for any one to do.

